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EXHIBIT C
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U.S. Department of Justice

MS. BARBARA KOWAL
FEDERAL DEFENDER - MIDDLE DISTRICT OF FLORIDA
ORLANDO DIVISION

SEASIDE PLAZA- SUITE 300

201 SOUTH ORANGE AVENUE

ORLANDO, FL 32801

FOIPA Request No.: 1331620000
Subject: TROYA, DANIEL ANTHONY
o o | (PUBLIC DOCUMENTS FOR -
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Dear Ms. Kowal: ‘

This acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Informatioan’rivacyl Acts (FOIPA) request to the FBI.

l .
v Your request has been received at FBI Headquarters for processing.

7 Your request has been received at the

| . : Resident Agency /' Field Office and -
- forwarded to FB|-Headquarters for processing.: -« oo coor o s i

be releaeed to ycu upon completlon I

: r“ B Your request for a fee warver is belng consrdered and you wrﬂ be advrsed of the declsron at .
. alater date ot S : :

For the purpose of assessing fees, we have made the followmg determmahon

r As a commercial use requester, you will be charged apphcable search duphcatlon
: and revrew fees in accordance wrth 5 USC § 552 (a)(4)(A)(u)(l)
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r As an educational rnstrtutron noncommercral scientific institution or representatrve
of the news media requester, you will be charged applicable duplrcatlon fees in
accordance with 5 USC § 552 (a)(4)(A)(H (D). ’

W . As a general (all others) requester, you will be charged applicable search and
duplication fees in accordance with 5 USC § 552 (a)(4)(A)(i(11}).

Please check for the status of your FOIPA request at www.fbi.gov/foia by clicking on Check the
Status of Your FOIPA Request under Records Available Now located on the right side of the page. Status
updates are adjusted weekly. The status of newly assigned requests may not be available until the next
weekly update. [f the FOIPA has been closed the notice will indicate that appropriate correspondence has
N been mailed tp the address on file,

For questions regarding our determinations, visit the www.fbi.govffoia website under "Contact Us."
The FOIPA Request number listed above has been assigned to your request. Please use this number in all
correspondence concerning your request. Your patience is appreciated.
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Should you disagree with any determination referenced in this letter, you may file an appeal by writing

" to the Director, Office of Information Policy (O1P), U.S. Department of Justice, 1425 New York Ave., NW, Suite -

11050, Washington, D.C. 20530-0001, or you may submit an appeal through OIP’s eFOIA portal at
http://www.justice.gov/oip/efoia-portal.html. Your appeal must be received by OIP within sixty (60) days from
the date of this letter in order to be considered timely. The envelope and the letter should be clearly marked
"Freedom of Information Appeal.” Please cite the FOIPA Request Number in any correspondence to us for
proper identification of your request.

Sincerely,

David M. Hardy

Section Chief,

Record/Information ,
Dissemination Section

Records Management Division




